
Leadership/Board Meeting – November 8, 2016 

Present: Wendy, Christena, Ali and Sandra 

- a brief discussion of the recruitment and retention funding letter and suggested 
proposal to the finance committee was had 

- Sandra is attending Privacy Officer training through the Association of Ontario 
Health Centres this week in Toronto 

- And update on Dr. Smith inquiry re: NP performance/policies was given and 
discussion around next steps occurred 

- Next meeting date will be discussed after November board meeting 


